TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 18.31

INSTALLING LED LIGHTS AT
TYPICAL FLOORS

Please be advised that the Maintenance Team is carrying
out the installation of LED lights at all the typical floors of
the condo.

Once the installation is complete the touch up of ceiling will
commence.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation

Thank you.

The Management
Date: 28" June 2018
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